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General Comment
This is a dangerous change in the current regulations. We need to be able to track and account for all 
radioactive materials, even very low level waste. Inspections and monitoring need to be continued so that the 
producers of this waste do not get lax and gradually less and less attention given to managing these dangerous 
substances. If we are not able to deal with the waste in a careful, responsible, attentive way for the centuries it 
will be dangerous, then we must cease from producing it. I am very opposed to this change.
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